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MCK congratulates first Indigenous 
Supreme Court Justice 

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 31, Seskéha/August 2022) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to offer its 
congratulations to the newest Justice of the Supreme Court 
of Canada, Michelle O’Bonsawin, who begins her first day as 
a member of Canada’s highest court tomorrow (September 
1, 2022). 
 
In a letter sent earlier today, Ohén:ton I:iente ne 
Ratitsénhaienhs Kahsennenhawe Sky-Deer offered 
congratulations on behalf of both the MCK and the 
community. Ms. O’Bonsawin is the first Indigenous person 
appointed to sit as a Supreme Court Justice. 
 
A copy of the letter can be viewed here. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
 
____________________
___ 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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